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N E PARTS AND TOOLS

P.O. BOX 4387 430 E. GRAND AVE. EL SEGUNDO, CALIFORNIA

September 10, 1962

State of New Mexico N
0il Conservation Commission \
1000 Rio Brazos Road ;
Aztec, New Mexico .
ATTN: Mr. Kendrick

Engineer, Districk # 3

Dear Mr. Kendrick: Re: Operator's Monthly Report
(Form C-115)

With reference to your letter of September 6, 1962
informing us that Blancett #2 well is to be shut-in
until further notice of the commission due to being
late with the monthly report (Form C-115), we request
that you please re-open the well as the reports were
mailed September 4, 1962,

The delay in submitting the reports was due to
the fact that I was on two weeks active duty with
my reserve unit during the period 19 August to 2 Septem-
ber 1962 and being a small organization there was not
anyone to complete the reports until I returned.
Thanking you in advance.
Very truly yours,
Franklin Steel Products
J 7/ W/ )i pihe AN

ank W, W. Watson
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